
www.baldivissc.wa.edu.au

Stillwater Drive 
Baldivis WA 6171

Phone: (08) 9523 3600 
Fax: (08) 9523 3606

Dear Parent/Guardian

It gives me great pleasure to provide you with our Application for Enrolment package for 2014.  Baldivis Secondary College 
is a new and vibrant learning community.  We are very excited to provide an enriched learning journey for your child 
in a state of the art facility designed specifically for their needs.  We have established a college culture founded on the 
principle of respect.  Each initiative and every interaction in our community is carried out with the expectation that respect 
underpins the dialogue and action of each individual.

It is our belief that the individuals in our community will have every opportunity extended to them to assist them in 
achieving to their full potential.  Irrespective of an individuals’ learning needs we, as a public school will work towards 
meeting those needs and seek to gain the appropriate resources to do so.

Our college has high standards and expectations of each of our community members from students to academic and 
support staff.  In addition we will continue to build positive and productive partnerships with parents and the wider 
community to ensure that we are connected in the best possible way to advantage all of our students.  The college is a high 
quality public school for the community of Baldivis and one our community can be proud of.

I invite you to complete the Application for Enrolment form and return it to the college by 26 July 2013.  Should you have 
any queries please contact us on 9523 3600.

Yours sincerely

 

Keith Svendsen 
Principal


